18-19 Chi Yun School Notice PO37b responsible teacher: Ms. Chan Kin Wai

Chi Yun School
2018-2019 Reschedule of the 19" Sports Day Notice

To Whom It May Concern,

Due to the attack of Typhoon Mangkhut’s, it has caused the collapse of
some trees from our neighboring school onto side of our playground. We need
to wait for our neighboring school to clean it up. Therefore, we regrettably

inform you that we have to reschedule the 19" Sports Day on 26" October 2018
to 8" March, 2019.

Thank you for your kind understanding.

Yours Sincerely,

22

Chi Yun School Principal

23th October, 2018



